March 15, 1962

Dr. Schubert Ogden

Perkins School of Theology
Southern Methodist University
Dallas, Texas :

Dear Schubert:

Gene and Loren will be coming soon for a visit. I regret that I can not
join them.' I would, indeed, look forward to a conversation with you about

the growing edges of your thinlking, a pertion of which I am keeping in
touch with through your book reviews and writings. It appears that the
earliest Edrita and I will be in Dallas will be in mid June for & meeting
of the Southwest Christian Faculty Conference. We will look forward to
seeing you then if you are there, ‘

By the way, I still have two or three bocks which I have been deliquent in
sending in reviews to the Perkins Jowrnal. Would you still like to have
these?

Yours cordially and sincerely,

‘Thomas C. Oden
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